
The Town of Burrillville will provide accommodations needed to ensure equal participation.  Please contact the Planning Department at least three (3) business days prior 

to the meeting so arrangements can be made to provide such assistance at no cost to the person requesting it. A request for this service can be made in writing or by calling 
(401) 568-4300 (voice) or “via RI Relay 1-800-745-5555” (TTY). 

 

 

Notice of Joint Public Hearing 

Town Council & Planning Board 

September 28, 2022 7:00pm 
Burrillville Town Hall 

Town Council Chambers 

105 Harrisville Main Street 

Harrisville, RI 02830 
 

 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a joint Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, September 28, 2022 at 

7:00 pm, Town Hall, Council Chambers, 105 Harrisville Main Street, Harrisville, RI.  At said Public 

Hearing, the Town Council and Planning Board, pursuant to the provisions of RIGL 45-22.2-8, will 

consider amending the Town of Burrillville’s Comprehensive Plan. 

The proposed Comprehensive Plan amendments to Chapter XI future Land Use Map will change 

three parcels (Plat 265, Lots 5 & 6 and Plat 266, Lot 3) located off of South Main Street (Route 

100) from Suburban Residential to Commercial/Industrial.  The map of the proposed amendment is 

available in the Town Clerk’s office and is posted in the Town’s website: www.burrillville.org. 

Notice is further given that the amendments discussed herein above may be further altered or amended 

prior to the close of the Public Hearing theron without further advertising, as a result of further study or 

because of views expressed at the Public Hearing.  Any alterations or amendments must be presented 

for comment in the course of the Hearing. 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Bruce Ferreira, Chairman 

Burrillville Planning Board 
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